
December 5, 2022 

Daniel S. lacofano 
215 Adobe Canyon Road 
Kenwood, CA 95452 

Georgia McDaniel, Project Planner 
Permit Sonoma 
2550 Ventura Avenue 
Santa Rosa, CA 95403 

Via email: GeorgiaMcDaniel@sonoma-county.org 

Dear Ms. McDaniel: 

I am writing to express my support for the proposed Tasting Room as described in the 
project application, Permit Sonoma File No. UPE19-0070. 

I own the property at 215 Adobe Canyon Road, which is adjacent to the proposed Tasting 
Room at 211 Adobe Canyon Road. The proposed Tasting Room is directly visible from my 
property. 

Steve Law and his wife Heather are great neighbors, very friendly and communicative. 
They have done an excellent job improving their property to the benefit of the 
neighborhood. All activities taking place at their property have been very low key and 
have not imposed any negative impacts to our household and family living next door. 

On behalf of my entire family, we urge you to move forward with approval of the 
proposed Tasting Room. 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide our comments. I would like to request that my 
letter be read into the record. 




